
The Future, 
The Smartphone Revolution 

 
From “Handheld” to Smartphone, we have come a long way since 1996 when the Palm Pilot was 
introduced as the first PDA (Personal Digital Assistant). The days of the busy professional using a 
Smartphone to exclusively make calls, keep track of contacts, emails, appointments, text messaging, 
and calendars are over. 
 
We have entered the Smartphone Era of 2009! With the introduction of the iPhone about 2 years ago, 
the world has evolved to new ways of communication, socialization, organization and entertainment. 
Yes, the iPhone and its various applications have set the standard.  
 
We are now finding extraordinary ways to do things instantly with a handheld device that can 
function as a personal computer, not just a (PDA). In fact, with technology advancements such as 3G 
internet access, GPS, sensors, accelerometers and touch screens, we have the means to eliminate the 
personal computer as we know it today. Even the laptop will become obsolete in the not-too-distant-
future. The tablet PC is currently the bridge between the laptop and Smartphone.  
 
Technology will transform your Smartphone and provide efficient connectivity to displays, 
keyboards, and peripherals with Bluetooth or proximity sensors and perhaps a single micro USB 
cable. Imagine an iPhone docking station used as your workstation ! Below is one example of the 
immediate future. 
 

                                        
 
iPhone users have reportedly downloaded over 360 million iPhone applications since the device was 
launch. iPhone applications earn something like $0.8 million, on average, per day.  
 
We are currently working with software developers, who are designing applications for a Smartphone 
capable of managing reservations, official voting, building automation, biometric security access, 
payment solutions, social networking, and personal locator features using GPS. Soon, through the 
use of personal locator services, you will see your friends on a city map while logged into social 
networks such as facebook.com.  
 
Locator services are currently used for the interstate transportation industry, pet identity, 
homeland security and Lo-Jack recovery solutions just to name a few. 
 
Long gone are the days of business only on our Smartphone. Rather, we will watch TV, play games, 
read books, find an address, order dinner, open a door, pay tolls, etc., changing the way in which 
we live. The era of a multidimensional device that brings both business and entertainment into a 
single handheld phone is here. Music, video, and text messaging have surpassed the basic utility 
used in the past. We have finally combined the Phone, Computer, PDA, TV, Game Console, GPS, Camera, 
etc., etc., etc…. into a single device with ease of use. 
 
Imagine a world where you control everything from a single device that fits in your hand. This 
device will provide the information, access, and tools necessary to effectively communicate and 
make decisions without constraints. Apple may be the leader today; however, innovative competitors 
are right on their heels with some great applications for alternative brands in this class. Are you 
ready for the Smartphone Era? 
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